
Scholar Leadership Council Report
March 25, 2023

The Scholar Leadership Council (SLC) met on Tuesday, February 14 at 2 pm and on Tuesday,
March 14 at 2:00 pm.  Members of the council consist of Mr. Brayden Bereki, Ms. Hannah
Cervantez, Ms. Alexis Gordon, Mr. Thomas Elkins, Mr. Alex Iihara, Ms. Alice Provencio, Ms.
Aure Ruediger, Mr. Cricht Ruediger, Ms. Taia Saurer, Mr. Avery Stansbury, Mr. Joshua Tompins,
and Mr. Joseph Vreeman.

Ms. Brenner provided the Staff Report.

At the February meeting, Ms. Brenner presented the LCAP to the council and discussed how to
increase participation in Compass programs and how S.L.C. may help boost graduation rates. In
March, Kimberly Aguilar, Community Relations Coordinator in Administration, joined the
Scholar Leadership Council meeting to discuss scholar recruitment for the S.L.C., what is on the
horizon, and more.

Under New Business in February, the council reviewed and discussed the 2022-23 School Safety
Plan and provided feedback. Under New Business in March, the Scholar Leadership Council
ideated on how to build community. The S.L.C. also had 23 new interested scholars show up to
the meeting, with 19 staying to participate.

Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Scholar Leadership Council meeting will
be on Tuesday, April 18 at 2 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Alice Provencio
Scholar Leadership

Council Secretary


